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12th May 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer of Year 4 

 

To support Year 4’s recent focus on learning about the history of Canterbury they will be vising St Martins 

Church on Monday 22nd May.  

 

St Martin's is the oldest church in the English-speaking world that is still in use. Its architecture is part 

Roman, Saxon, Norman and mediaeval. It was here that Queen Bertha prayed in 580 AD and later where St 

Augustine based his first mission in 597AD.  

 

The children will be visiting in the afternoon, they will be having lunch at school as normal and be back in 

time for normal pick up at 3pm. 

 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 
 

Mrs E Campbell 

Deputy Headteacher  

 

 

Pilgrims’ Way 

Primary School 

mailto:office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk

